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RESOLUTION 
 

  
WHEREAS the Sanitary Sewer Utility is required to perform a full review of the 

sanitary sewer rate structure at least every five years. 
 
AND WHEREAS the current sewer rate review has been completed by John A. 

Mayer, Utility Rate Consultant, as summarized in the attached EXECUTIVE REPORT 
dated August 14, 2014. 

  
 NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Common Council of the City of La 
Crosse that it hereby accepts the EXECUTIVE REPORT from John A. Mayer and 
approves the proposed changes to sanitary sewer rates as summarized in Schedule 1, 
Pages 1 and 2 of the EXECUTIVE REPORT, and authorizes the Sanitary Sewer Utility 
to implement new charges effective January 1, 2015. 
 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED by the Common Council that the method for billing 
residential sewer charges during summer quarters is hereby revised to require billing the 
lower amount of actual water usage or 125% of water usage during winter quarters.  
  
 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Board of Public Works, Director of 
Finance, and Utilities Manager are authorized to take any and all steps necessary to 
effectuate this resolution. 


